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CANBERRA ACT 2006 
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Sat Apr 27 2024 
Public  Submission by Julie Gordon. 

The government has a responsibility to provide systems for vulnerable citizens and these babies are extremely 
vulnerable.  
90 babies in Queensland have been cruelly and brutally left to die over the past year. This is barbaric and 
must not be allowed to continue! We do NOT want to be known as a state who lets innocent children perish. 
We want to be a state who looks after our vulnerable citizens, who are known for their humanity and 
compabcdion. We can do better!  
I urge you, as former minutes-old babies, to consider the legislation. No child wishes for death - babies want to 
live. 
Please recommend that the Queensland Government pabcd this crucial piece of legislation as soon as 
possible to protect our newest and most vulnerable citizens. 
Thank you!  
I'm Julie, a mother-of-eight and part-time Primary School Teacher.  
Babies who are born alive during an abortion are human beings who deserve human rights. They are 
Queenslanders and Australians who should be treated with dignity and compabcdion - the same as we would 
for any Queenslander, whether they are 3, 30 or 93.  

Sincerely, Julie Gordon 
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